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Under instructions of my Government, I have the honour to inform you that

I am authorized on behalf of the· oo,ernment of th~ Republic of Indonesia to make

a statement to the Security Council on the subject of the situation in the

Republic of the Congo (Leopoldv111e),

The necessary credentials have been requested and.will be forwarded

immediately upon receipt.

Please accept~ Excellency, the renewed assurance of my highest consideration.

(Signed) Sukardjo Wirjopranoto

Permanent Representative of Indonesia
to the United Nations




